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Hello to all our Red Knight Brothers and Sisters,  
Unfortunately, we must announce that our Grand Tour Chair Emmett Duprey has requested to step down due to an increase in his non-Red Knights workload.  With his personnel workload changing, he will no longer be able to give the time that he feels the position deserves.   He is graciously willing to stay and help a newly appointed chair move into their new role.  Emmett has done an outstanding job and he will be missed as Grand Tour Committee Chair!  Thank you for your service to all of us!

With that being said, we would like to start accepting letters of intent and resumes to be considered for Grand Tour Committee Chair. The Boards Spring Meeting will be held from May 15th to the 19th.  At this meeting, the submitted names are reviewed and selected by the board.  Please send your letters of intent and resumes to the International Secretary (secretary@redknightsmc.com) if you are interested and desire in serving as a Grand Tour Committee Chair.

For more information about the Grand Tour system visit: https://www.redknightsmc.com/grand-tour 
Please submit your letters of intent and resumes no later than Monday, May 15th, 2023.
Thank you.  

 
Loyal to Our Duty 
 
Joey Powell 
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